

All Individuals Matter

Miss Helen Duckett
Head Teacher
4a Sleaford Rd
Ruskington
Sleaford
Lincolnshire

Tel: 01526 832060 Fax: 01526 833710

NG34 9BY

Email: helen.duckett@winchelsea.lincs.sch.uk

7th December 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

The children in Amethyst class will be going swimming on Thursday afternoons during the Spring Term for 6 weeks, from Thursday 4th January 2018 until 8th February 2018 inclusive.

All children will need a towel and suitable swimwear. Please note that it is compulsory for the children to wear a swimming hat and without one they will be refused entry. Please note that school no longer has a supply of hats therefore they need to be purchased over the break. Any children with verrucas need a rubber sock which can be purchased at the pool, as can goggles. Please ensure your child brings a coat to school to wear. All earrings and other jewellery must be removed.

In addition to Miss Couling and Mrs Morley, Sleaford Leisure Centre will provide qualified swimming instructors.

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 each week to help cover the cost of transport and hire of the pool. However, if insufficient parents help with the payment, we will be unable to find the total amount from school.

Swimming is an important and compulsory part of the National Curriculum. If your child is unable to attend a session, please write a note to let us know why. If they are asthmatic or have any other condition (e.g. epilepsy) of which we need to be aware, please let us know immediately.

Yours sincerely,

Jen Neasham Admin Assistant

Swimming

I am willing to make a voluntary contribution of £3.00 each week for my child to go swimming.

He/she is/is not asthmatic/epileptic* (delete as appropriate).

...... Parent/Guardian











